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Before the end of last year, Dante Tyranno approached Camp Tiny Paws with the desire 
to run a charity Vampire: The Masquerade role playing game session with the Guests of 
Honor, along with a few attendees who would win the chance to join in via a charity 
raffle. We jumped at the opportunity, finding it a creative way to raise money for the 
convention’s charity, the Connecticut Humane Society, and also provide entertainment 
for our attendees.  Likewise, we had other GameMasters who have run games at our cons 
for years approach us to run their own regular campaigns in our Gaming Lodge using 
other gaming systems also published by White Wolf Publishing. 
 
We would like it known that Tiny Paws Inc., its staff, our GameMasters, and any of the 
participants in our gaming events do not endorse or condone the direction the current 
leaders of White Wolf Publishing have taken with the new unreleased version of Vampire 
nor with any viewpoints any of their leadership/employees have expressed. All of our 
GameMasters believe in the rights of all, especially for the LGBTQ+ community, and 
have been using these particular gaming systems for years. The scenarios which will be 
used at the convention are completely original stories they have personally crafted, and, 
due to the content of their character, ones that can assuredly be enjoyed by all. 
 
-- the Board of Directors for Tiny Paws Inc 
-- SpotWeld, Gaming Lodge Counselor/Director 


